News story: 2017 post-season air
display symposium

On the 8 and 9 of November 2017, the Military Aviation Authority (MAA) in
collaboration with the Civilian Aviation Authority (CAA) and the British Air
Display Association (BADA) delivered the 2017 Post-Season Air Display
Symposium at the Tech School, Shrivenham, to 250 people from the Military and
Civilian Air Display Community.

The symposium was mainly workshop based, focusing on lessons identified from
the previous season and facilitated by experienced subject matter experts
from the display community rather than by the regulators and BADA. These
included previous and current RAF Aerobatic Team (Red Arrows) display pilots,
event organisers and Flying Display Directors from the UK’s largest events.
This method of delivery proved to be hugely popular with the attendees and
will be the model used for the forthcoming Air Display Symposia.

")
"

Front of the Technology School; Sﬁfivenham

The dates for the Pre-Season Air Display Symposium were agreed for 14/15
February 2018 and will be delivered at the Tech School and the Eisenhower
Lecture theatre, Centre of Air Safety Training, Shrivenham. The date for the
next Flying Display Director course was also announced for the 27/28 March
2018 and will be held at the Eisenhower Lecture theatre.
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